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June 14, 1994

State of Colorado ‘ " .,_&:&,,@

Oil and Gas Conservation Commission | %‘@%@ \%0_5& &

1580 Logan Street, Suite 380 \‘?} | ‘_,‘@‘f“

Denver, CO 80203-2281 W ‘@'\-sﬁ“

Attn: Ed Binkley @&\3"‘&

RE: Sundry Notice - Venting Gas
SE Colorado Area

Dear Ed,

Enclosed please find a sundry notice for each well that Union Pacific Resources Company,
(UPRC), operates in the SE Colorado area in which gas will be vented periodically.

Per our conversation on March 01, 1994, a sundry notice for each UPRC well was requested
in order to maintain compliance with Rule 909 of the COGCC Rules and Regulations. Rule 909
states, ". . . except for gas flared or vented during a productivity test, gas from a well shall be
flared or vented only after notice has been given tot he Director on a Sundry Notice. . .".
Please let the enclosed serve as the "Prior To" notice.

If you have any questions and/or comments, please advise the undersigned by calling 817-877-
6530.

Sincerely yours,

UNION PACIFIC RESOURCES COMPANY

Regulatory Analyst
CM/kmb

enclosures

Union Pacific Resources Company
P.O. Box 7

Fort Worth, Texas 76101-0007
817 / 877-6000
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